
Thanks to  

JayDee AgTech for the 

Donation of $5000 
 
 
 
 

On May 6, 2016 Fire Chief Dale Whitford and Rose Valley Town Administrator Marjorie Zarowny 
gratefully accepted a donation of five thousand dollars from JayDee AgTech toward the Hall, 
equipment and fire trucks needed for the Rose Valley & District Volunteer Fire Department. 
 
 
  Jim Holt, JayDee AgTech Territory Manager, Kelvington made the presentation, commenting  

 “All rural towns and municipalities rely on volunteers to maintain equipment and 
fight fires.  These volunteers give of their time at any time of the day or night to protect 
people and their property.  JayDee AgTech believes that if we can contribute to such a worthy 
cause in any way we are very happy to help.”   

 


